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November 17, 1999

Don Dyke:
Please note the following about this draft:

1. Proposed s. 448.15 (1r) (o) is slightly different than the language in the
instructions in order to reflect the amendment of s. 609.17 by 1997 Wisconsin Act 237.

2. Proposed s. 448.15 (1r) (c) is different than the language in the instructions. Is
it okay?

3. Proposed s. 448.15 (1r) (g) refers to staff privileges, rather than just privileges.
Is this okay?

4. The draft adds definitions of the medical assistance program and the medicare
program.

5. In proposed s. 448.15 (1r) (i), I'm not sure what is intended by the reference to the
most recent license application. Perhaps this language should be clarified.

6. Should the draft clarify what DORL’s duties are with respect to making the
information available to the public? Although the draft requires the medical
examining board to make the information available, the draft refers to the costs
incurred by DORL, rather than by the medical examining board.

I will prepare a version of this draft that may be introduced after you have an
opportunity to review the above comments. If you have any questions, please give me
a call.
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